
 

 

INDUSTRIAL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS & COLLEAGUES, 
 
On behalf of the Industrial Association of Contra Costa County Board of Directors, I am very pleased to invite you to join 
us for our annual Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors’ Forum that will take place on November 18, 2021. The 
Forum will begin at 11:00 am, and should end right around 12:30 pm.  So far, 4 of the 5 County Supervisors have 
confirmed their participation, and we’re hoping to have all 5 of them join us later this month.   
 
We were very much hoping to hold an in-person Forum Luncheon this year, but in the interest of pubic safety, and out 
of an abundance of caution, we decided to hold a virtual one via Zoom.   
 
Pre-Registration Required 
Please use the link towards the bottom of this email to register in advance for this Forum. After you pre-register, you 
will receive a confirmation email with instructions on how to join the meeting. 
 
Sponsorship Opportunities 
We already have some amazing sponsors for this year’s event, but would definitely appreciate it if others were willing to 
provide sponsorship support. If you or your company/organization are interested in sponsoring the Board of 
Supervisors’ Forum, please reach out to me directly.  The Sponsorship levels are as follows: 
 
                               Platinum Level:       $2,000 
                               Gold Level:              $1,500 
                               Silver Level:             $1,000 
                               Bronze Level:           $   500                                
 
Our current Sponsors include: 
 
PLATINUM LEVEL 
Martinez Refining Company 
Republic Services 
 
GOLD LEVEL 
Phillips 66 
Marathon Petroleum 
 
SILVER LEVEL 
Stantec 
Chevron 
 
BRONZE LEVEL 
Workforce Development Board of Contra Costa County 
Eco Services 
 


